
 

 

Calling all Law Enforcement and Law Enforcement Families! 

Share your Pandemic Stories!  
Arizona State University is looking for your experiences during the pandemic year for  the 
Journal of the Plague Year archive (JOTPY). The Journal of the Plague Year is a crowdsourced 
archive collecting stories, experiences about the global pandemic. The aim of the archive is to 
document this historic moment in history for future generations.   
 
What is it like to work in law enforcement or have a family member in the field? The Law 
Enforcement collection is seeking submissions from you whether an officer, employee, or 
family member; We want to hear your stories, your experiences and your thoughts on this year. 
Being connected to law enforcement gives you a unique view of the pandemic and how its 
affected the community. Possible submissions could include, but are not limited to, personal 
accounts of events, journal/diary entries, photographs, and flyers/artwork that you feel are 
relevant.  
 
The Journal of the Plague Year would like to invite you to add your voice to the archive and 
contribute to the collection.  
 
Submission Guidelines: 
  
 For each item you would like to submit to the archive, please include the              
 following information.  
 

1. Description 
 

2. Contributor name (you can remain anonymous if you wish) 
 

3. Accepted file types - jpg, pdf, mp4, .doc, weblink  
 

4. Please include the hashtag #LawEnforcement with your 
submission  

 
Submissions can be made here:  https://covid-19archive.org/s/archive/page/Share 
 
If you have questions or would like more information on the Law Enforcement Collection or the 
Journal of the Plague Year in general, please feel free to contact Ashley Pierce at 



 

 

aspierce@asu.edu.  
 


